
Mr. Don Crabtree 
Route 1 
Kimberly, Idaho 8;,41 

Dear Don: 

COLORADO STATE COLLEGE 

GREELEY, COLORADO 80631 

school of arts and sciences 
department of anthropology-sociology_ 

Route 1, Box 10A 
Kersey, Colorado 80644 
July 24, 1968 

Finally, the notes I took when you were in camp last 
month are organized, typed and run off, and I am sending 
a copy of them along to you. Are there any comments you 
would like to addor subt~act, or corrections that you are 
aware of? If so, I would appreciate it if you would pass 
them along. The opportunity to sit in on these discussions, 
as well as watch you working the next afternoon, was most 
a ppreciated, and I learned a good deal. I ' m now working 
in the.lab, going over the Jurgens surface and site material 
for the detailed analysis, and I find that I see many more 
things in the artifacts that I could have before listening 
to you. Hopefully, the quality of my work on the tools will 
reflect your good influence. 

I did get some 2½ hours of tape recordings that after­
noon when you were working with Richard Warren and Jack 
Putnam, and hope to edit and write out some of that commen­
tary in early September when I get settled in Fullman but 
before school begins again. When I do so, I shall send a 
copy along to you; it will not be highly interesting since 
I'm sure you 1 ve gone over the same material many times, 
but you might like to have a copy for the record. 

I am looking forward to hearing your discussions at 
the Great Basin Anthropological Conference in Pocatello 
next month; I have so much to learn! By the way, I did 
ask Ray Wood to send along a sample of Knife River Flint 
to you, which should come soon if it hasn't already arrived. 
I only wish I knew enough to do some work with it myself, 
and perhaps I shall in time. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Ruthann Knudson 


